Information Letter no. 27-2012

Dear Member Federations,

Although it is still holiday season we want to inform you about one decision which was taken at the Legnano Congress and several federations already asked for more detailed information about the new licensing for our Confederation.

Our Technical Director, Julius Kralik, has prepared the attached letter for your immediate action.

May we invite you to take careful notice of this new situation and kindly ask you to proceed with the payments as soon as possible to avoid further correspondence about this matter.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Best regards,

Max W.F. Geuter General Secretary

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info



European Fencing Confederation Technical Director

Bratislava, August 23, 2012

New EFC licences system.

Upon the proposal of the Meeting in Porec 2012 and the decision of the EFC Executive Committee approved by the EFC Congress in Legnano 2012, starting with season 2012 – 2013 the licences requested for participation at EFC competitions, i.e. EFC Cadets Circuit, EFC U23 Circuit, European Cadets and U23 Championships will be charged by fee of 10 EURO/person/season. This is applicable for both, fencers and referees.

For technical reasons EFC Service portal allowing inscriptions for already available competitions is blocked and will be re-opened as soon as relevant software will be uploaded on EFC web server, not later than on 1st of September 2012.

The operation of the system will be driven by same principles and procedure as it is currently at the FIE: national federations will pay to the account of the EFC relevant amount money creating that way a credit for awarding afterwards a licence for their fencers or referees. The data of the EFC bank account are available on the EFC home page under: www.eurofencing.info/Documents/Bank details

Account name: European Fencing Confederation Gwiazdzista 27m170

01-651 Warsaw

POLAND

IBAN: NL18ABNA0488477298 BIC / SWIFT: ABNANL2A

Place of bank: Amsterdam, Netherlands

During inscriptions only fencers and referees with valid EFC licence in current season will appear as available for engagement for competitions.

For practical reasons it is recommended to proceed to payment of credits without delay because there is no IT system directly linked with the bank account but the administration of the EFC will ensure opening of relevant number of credits upon information from bank extracts forwarded by EFC Treasury office.

Would federation encounter some difficulties it has just to contact the EFC Technical Director acting as administrator of the system and any issue will be handled. Everything will be done for smooth operation and guaranteed participation of fencers and referees at competitions!

Julius Kralik
EFC technical Director